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July 19, 2010 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 
Re:  Reminder of Intent to File Major Plant Addition Case 
                         
The purpose of this letter is to remind parties that Rocky Mountain Power intends to file an 
Application for Alternative Cost Recovery for a Major Plant Addition (“Application”), under 
Utah Code Ann. §54-7-13.4, for major plant addition investments consisting of the Populus to 
Ben Lomond transmission line and the Dunlap I Wind projects on or about August 3, 2010. The 
notice of Rocky Mountain Power’s intent to file the Application was previously provided in the 
Test Period Stipulation filed with the Commission in Docket No. 09-035-23.  
 
Any inquiries regarding this matter should be directed to Dave Taylor at 801-220-2923 or 
Yvonne R. Hogle at 801-220-4050. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel  
 
cc: Service List in Docket 10-035-13 
 Jeff  Larsen 
 Mark Moench, Esq. 
 Paul Hickey, Esq.  
 
 


